TASMANIAN PLANNING COMMISSION

Our ref:
Officer:
Phone:

Email:

9 August 2023

Mr Jason Browne
General Manager
Huon Valley Council
PO Box 210
HUONVILLE TAS 7109

Attention: Rong Zheng

By email: hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au
rzheng@huonvalley.tas.gov.au

Dear Mr Browne

DOC/23/91110
Linda Graham
6165 6826

tpc@planning.tas.gov.au

Huon Valley Local Provisions Schedule (LPS)
Request for extension of time to submit response to Directions

| refer to an email received on the 3 August 2023 requesting an extension of time to
provide a response to Directions issued on the 30 May 2023, 21 June 2023 and 14 July

2023.

In accordance with the request, an extension is granted until the 1 September 2023.

If you require further information please contact Linda Graham, Planning Adviser, on

6165 6826.

Yours sincerely

John Ramsay
Delegate (Chair)

Level 3, 144 Macquarie Street Hobart Tasmania GPO Box 1691 Hobart TAS 7001

Ph: 03 6165 6828 Email: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au
www.planning.tas.gov.au



From: Rong Zheng <rzheng@huonvalley.tas.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 3 August 2023 8:24 PM

To: Graham, Linda

Cc: McCrossen, Samuel; Edgell, Chloe

Subject: Huon Valley draft LPS - extension of time - provision of responses to Directions
Dear Linda

| hope you are well. | am requesting an extension until 1 September 2023, to complete the following directions:

e Direction dated May 30, 2023;
e Direction dated June 21, 2023; and
e Direction dated July 14, 2023.

Due to unexpected professional commitments, the Planning Authority needs additional time to meet the original
deadlines. | appreciate your understanding and support. Please let me know if you require any further information.

Thank you,

Rong
Rong Zheng Huon Valley Council
Project Manager - Strategic Land Use Huonville. Tas. 7109
Phone: 03 6264 9467 www.huonvalley.tas.gov.au

Email: rzheng@huonvalley.tas.gov.au

We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the South East Nation, the Melukerdee people of the Huon River
and the Lyluequonny people of the Far South. We recognise their continuing connection to land, water and
culture, and pay respects to the Elders past, present and emerging.

This email is strictly confidential and intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not
the intended recipient you are warned that any disclosure or copying of the information is unauthorised. If this
message has been received in error please delete it along with any attachments and notify the sender.

information contained in this transmission.



